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Dear Mr. Luis Lopez,

The Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians (ACBCI) appreciates your efforts to include the 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) in the Coachella Travel Centre project. We have 

reviewed the documents and have the following comments: 

[VIA EMAIL TO:llopez@coachella.org]

City of Coachella

Mr. Luis Lopez

1515 Sixth Street

Coachella, CA 92236

May 16, 2019

Re: Coachella Travel Centre Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration

Again, the Agua Caliente appreciates your interest in our cultural heritage. If you have questions 

or require additional information, please call me at (760)699-6956. You may also email me at 

ACBCI-THPO@aguacaliente.net.

Cordially,

Lacy Padilla

Archaeological Technician

Tribal Historic Preservation Office

 AGUA CALIENTE BAND

OF CAHUILLA INDIANS

  *The presence of an approved Cultural Resource Monitor(s) during any ground 

disturbing activities (including archaeological testing and surveys). Should buried 

cultural deposits be encountered, the Monitor may request that destructive 

construction halt and the Monitor shall notify a Qualified Archaeologist (Secretary 

of the Interior’s Standards and Guidelines) to investigate and, if necessary, prepare 

a mitigation plan for submission to the State Historic Preservation Officer.

*Copies of any cultural resource documentation (report and site records) generated 

in connection with this project.


